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PSA briefings on DOE restructure 

The PSA has previously written to you about briefings we are holding in the upcoming weeks on the 

proposed realignment at the Department of Education 

There are three briefings scheduled. We would like to advise members that the first briefing to be held on 

Tuesday 28 July at 12:30pm is now full.  

We encourage interested members to register for either of the remaining briefings that are not yet full 

using the links below.  

PSA briefings 

Wed 29 July 2:30pm-3:30pm 

Register in advance for this meeting: 

zoom.us/meeting/register/tJAuduitrz8oGdUfTU9faSGo3HcJFm6WdS6q  

Mon 3 August 1:00pm-2:00pm  

Register in advance for this meeting: 

zoom.us/meeting/register/tJMkf-2tpjMtGNyh-pyoVWLMCxoNCESShGIY  

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. 

We look forward to continuing to work with you all over the coming months and encourage you to invite 

any of your colleagues to attend the briefing. 

Information on joining the PSA is below and will be available at the meeting. 

Do you know of a colleague who still needs to join the PSA? 

You can support the work of the PSA and delegates to get better outcomes for everyone just by asking 

your colleagues to JOIN the PSA. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJAuduitrz8oGdUfTU9faSGo3HcJFm6WdS6q
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJMkf-2tpjMtGNyh-pyoVWLMCxoNCESShGIY
http://www.psa.asn.au/join

